No. RW/G-23012/01/2020-W&A
Government of India
Ministry of Road Transport & Highways
(Planning zone)
Transport Bhawan, 1, Parliament Street, New Delhi - 110001

Dated, 24" April, 2020

OFFICE MEMORANDUM

Sub:- Intimation regarding tentative annual outlay for BRO for Maintenance & Repairs
(M&R) during 2020-21- reg.

Ref:- (i) MoRTH letter of even no. dt. 03.04.2020 and 17.04.2020 regarding allocation under
Maintenance & Repair for FY 2020-21

(ii) DGBR letter No. 22504/ MoRT&H/DGBR/2020-21/04/E5B dt. 07.04.2020

Your kind attention is drawn to the letter under Ref. (i) dt. 03.04.2020 above vide
which Ministry has allocated Rs. 30 crore to BRO for M&R of non-strategic NHs entrusted to
BRDB during FY 2020-21. Further, vide letter under Ref. (i) dt. 17.04.2020, Ministry had
clarified that allocation of Rs. 30 crore may be used for incurring expenditure on M&R of
NHs of strategic importance besides non-strategic NHs.

1.2.  Further, reference may be drawn to BRDB letter under Ref. (ii) above vide which
request for additional allocation was made.

2. In this regard, it is to intimate that Competent Authority has approved total tentative
annual outlay of Rs. 120 crore (inclusive of Rs. 30 crore allocation already made) for M&R
of NHs during FY 2020-21. The actual allocation of funds shall be done subsequently subject
to progress of works, actual fund requirements from time to time, availability of fund, etc.

3. This issues with the concurrence of Finance Wing and approval of Secretary (RT&H).

(Subodh Kumar)
Executive Engineer (Planning)
planningmorth@gmail.com
To,
1. DGBR, Seema Sadak Bhawan, Ring Road, Delhi Cantt., New Delhi-110010

Copy to:-
1. NIC with a request to upload on MoRTH website under “Financial Sanctions” sub
menu under “Highways” Menu with the subject “Intimation regarding tentative
annual outlay for BRO for Maintenance & Repairs (M&R) during 2020-21”

Copy for information to:-

1. Sr. PPS to Secretary (RT&H)
2. Sr. PPS to DG(RD)&SS



